
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

W-06087 

December 1, 2006 

MEMORANDUM FOR:   Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators 
and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM:   WYO Clearinghouse 

SUBJECT: Launch of New e-Watermark Website 

The NFIP Bureau and Statistical Agent is pleased to announce the official launch of the new  
e-Watermark website on Friday, December 1.  

Here you will be able to receive NFIP news and technical information faster than ever. Three of the 
site’s pages are categorized by stakeholder interest and offer archived articles from the print 
Watermark. This valuable resource also contains links to other materials that may assist with training 
and awareness efforts. 

A series of “Related Links” is available on a sidebar throughout most of the site, and several pages 
include publications, websites, and events relevant to NFIP stakeholders. A contact information page 
is available for those who want to offer feedback, cancel their paper subscription (or request one), or 
ask questions about Watermark articles. 

The website will be updated monthly. All subscribers to the NFIP’s free e-notification service will 
automatically receive an announcement when new material has been uploaded. 

Please visit and bookmark the new site at watermark.nfipstat.com. 

Feel free to share this information with others in your organization, as appropriate. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Claims, Marketing, Training, Underwriting 
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